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Research Analysis 

 

HB 1005 amends the Uniform Controlled Dangerous Substances Act to include a definition for 

“harm-reduction services,” as services to reduce the spread of drug complications and drug-

related disease and promote the safe recovery and disposal of related waste. The measure 

additionally applies exceptions to items in possession of harm reduction service providers when 

determining whether an object is “drug paraphernalia.” HB 1005 also creates a new law that 

specifies who can offer harm-reduction services and outlines the procedure for provider 

registration and reporting.  

 

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1005, as introduced, provides permissive language for certain entities to offer harm-

reduction services and directs the Department of Health to promulgate rules. The measure has no 

fiscal or revenue considerations for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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